
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 18-1006, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 09/04/2018

Title:
Approval of and authorization to execute a Proclamation declaring September 2018, as
National Senior Center Month in the City of Broken Arrow, Oklahoma

Background:
The Broken Arrow Senior Center is celebrating National Senior Center month in September 2018. In light of
the Center’s contribution to the community, Broken Arrow Seniors, Inc. is respectfully requesting that the City
Council proclaim September 2018 as National Senior Center month in the City of Broken Arrow.

Members of the Broken Arrow Senior Center find friendship, meaning and purpose at the Center. Each day
they connect older adults with valuable benefits and resources to help reach this goal. The Center is constantly
evolving as well as they plan for the future and the growing demographic of those 55 and older.

Staff recommends that the proclamation be approved.

Cost: $0

Funding Source: N/A

Requested By: Scott Esmond, Director of Parks and Recreation

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: Letter of Request, 8/7/2018
                                    National Senior Center Month Proclamation

Recommendation:
Approve and authorize execution of Proclamation declaring September 2018 as “National Senior Center
Month”.
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